
August 21, 2013

Re: Amundsen Associates

To Whom It May Concern:

Amundsen Associates was the architect on the Evansville Community Center which 
was constructed in 2009.  They were instrumental in helping the town acquire a $1.5 
million grant from the Wyoming Business Council to refurbish existing municipal 
buildings to new uses.

They designed the structure to stay within the budget but still provide all the town’s 
requirements for our community center,

They supervised construction to make sure all the necessary elements were in place 
and done correctly.

And they kept the project on time.

As a result the town has a Community Center that we are extremely proud of, and 
one that the WBC uses as an example of what can be accomplished with their funds.  
Our community center has wildly exceeded the projected use and the diversity of 
users ranges from wedding receptions to governmental meetings.

I heartily endorse Amundsen Associates, their professionalism, and their work ethic. 
They were an excellent choice for the Town of Evansville.

Sincerely,

Philip G. Hinds
Mayor

August 21, 2013


